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Committee on Teacher Education (COTE)

IUPUI

The Committee on Teacher Education at IUPUI was convened on February 26, 2010 for its first meeting
since becoming a governance committee at IUPUI. Nine members were present. The committee
reviewed its new charge. Beth Berghoff presented proposed changes to the elementary and secondary
master’s in education as well as for the literacy, culture, and language education and special education
master’s programs. The committee reviewed the SOE technology plan and the technology self-study
assessment survey. The committee will meet again on April 22, 2010.

The committee is scheduled to meet twice each semester to review and approve changes to teacher
education programs and to approve new education programs.



